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Did you know? 

Coming Up Quick! Terry Fox Run Volunteers Needed!

Kindergarten
KA Day!

Terry Fox Run
Field Trip to

Redwater School
& Family Picnic

Lunch! 

Team Colour Day!Ochre Park School Store open from September 16 - October 4. 
Click the link here:  https://www.promoplace.com/ochre

Owl Power - Weekly Update
Week Of:  September 16 - September 20

780-942-2901
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca 

        We are looking for Owl Grown Up volunteers to
join us on our run from Redwater School to Ochre
Park School on the morning of September 20. 
        We also need volunteers to man the path back
and cheer our Little Owls on! 
        You will need to have a current Criminal Record
Check on file at the school before September 20.  

Truth & Reconciliation Week -
September 23 - 27
Orange Shirt Day - September 27
Truth and Reconciliation Day -
September 30 - no school
Earth Rangers Assembly - October 1
@ 9:30 am

PD Day
No school

for our
 Little Owls

PowerSchool Parent Portal: This is a platform
where our Owl Grown Ups can log in and check
out your Little Owls academic progress, pay
school and transportation fees, fill out field trip
forms and technology use forms. Currently, your
Little Owl has a field trip form for our Terry Fox
Run and their Technology form available for
signing.  Please log in and fill out these forms.  If
you require assistance, please call our office and
we are happy to help you out.  
Ochre Park School Handbook: Our school has 

       a handbook that includes important information 
       about our wonderful school.  Please click the 
       picture to the right to see a digital version.

https://www.promoplace.com/ochre
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1okaEUBG65iMBgkIcc7eNnWDVv5R9IhH6/view?usp=sharing
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca/
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca/
https://sps.powerschool.com/public/
https://sps.powerschool.com/public/


 
       Please continue to use the driving loop to drop your child off and pick your child up at the start and
end of the day. You can go around the loop as many times as needed. You are also welcome to park in
front of the school on the far side of the chain link fence (on the same side as the main road) or in front
of the green field along the road. 
        Thank you for your continued care and diligence in keeping all of our Owl Community safe at
morning drop-off and after school pick-up, as well as refraining from parking in front of and blocking our
neighbour’s driveways. 

The OP clothing store is back for the 2024.25 school
year! It will be open from September 16th to October

4th. Please click the link below to order your OP
Swag- orders will be delivered to Ochre Park School

2-4 weeks after the closing date.
https://www.promoplace.com/ochre

https://www.promoplace.com/ochre

